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It is hard to believe were through two months of 2019 already. While the rest of the country 
has been an inundated with snow and freezing cold temperatures we’ve enjoyed some sunny 
warmth in between the various rainstorms. It looks like California’s on track to have a wetter 
than normal winter which bodes well for us. It certainly has reduced the amount of watering 
that we typically have done during the winter.

As we move toward spring your Board is moving forward on a number of fronts. Our treasurer 
is working on next year’s budget, the Landscape Committee is working on the next pool 
projects’ designs and we are finalizing updates to our bylaws and CC&Rs.

It’s getting time to plan for our annual meeting. If you have an interest in serving on the Board 
please make sure you fill out the recently mailed out forms. We can always use another 
volunteer!

As always we are here to serve you and welcome your interest in what we do.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Gaudineer


